
Elect  
Stephen Porter 

on 5th May  
 

Stephen works in the hospitality sector in 
central Doncaster. 
Stephen has lived in the ward all his life and 
was educated in Kirk Sandall and Edenthorpe 
schools.  
Since leaving “Hungerhill School” in 1999, 
Stephen has been employed in the Doncaster 
area. 
If elected, Stephen will maintain the standards 
set by previous Lib Dem councillors. 

“Working for you all year round” 

 

By-
election 
Special 

By-election Special 

Serving Edenthorpe & Kirk Sandall 

The Best Person for the job 

 3  PORTER Stephen Neil 

Local Elections  
 

All the other major parties in this election are talking 
about what is happening in Parliament and not what 
they can do for you in the community. 
 

This election is about the councillor who will represent 
you on Doncaster Council.  
 

It is a straight choice between just another Labour 
councillor or hard-working Stephen Porter.  
 

Stephen will never refuse or fail to report back on any 
request for help. 

Need a lift to  
the polls? 

 

Telephone 
01302 885656 

 

Polls are open  
7am to 10pm 

 

Remember you don’t need 
your polling card to vote. 
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There is much work to do in this Ward 

On the same day residents will also be able to elect a “Police and Crime 
Commissioner”.  
Lib Dem candidate Joe Otten has put supporting victims of crime at the top 
of his agenda. Joe says, use both your votes on the 5th of May for a strong 
local team  

If you have not sent off your postal vote, you can still take 
it down to your polling station on Thursday 5th of May. 

Pot Holes 
The roads in the ward are blighted 
with “Pot Holes”. 
Where people report these to 
Stephen or he sees them himself, 
these will be reported for repair. 
 

New Houses 
As many new houses are proposed 
for the ward, Stephen will ensure 
that they will be built with adequate 
amenities. Overcrowding should be 
avoided from streets that were never 
designed for through traffic, as is the 
case with the new houses recently 
built on the end of Locksley Avenue. 

Roads in our Ward 
Many roads in the ward are still in a 
bad state of repair. Stephen will 
campaign to get the following roads 
looked at by the council and to be 
included in future road repair 
schemes: Church Balk, Lyndale 
Avenue, Newhall Road, Lancaster 
Avenue, Harewood Avenue, Brecks 
Lane, Church Road. His aim would 
be to get the roads to this high 
standard. 
 

Dear Residents 
“I will adopt an open door policy, 
making myself available at all times.  
This will enable me to help many 
tenants with their repairs, also to 
achieve improvements e.g. ramps, 
improved heating systems etc.  It will 
also enable me to push for 
improvements for a better quality of 
life for all in the ward. Please give 
me your support. Thank you           

Stephen  


